

21st August 2014

Dear Darren,

Many thanks for delivering your Shape You Destiny presentation to our Year 9 students on the 21<sup>st</sup> August 2014.

The session was full of energy and the students were engaged from the start, great use of music visuals. The students particularly enjoyed the activities and you pitched the timing for the activities perfectly. The presentation was timed well as we have just finished our year 9 programs and your presentation was a great conclusion to their year 9 careers program.

We really felt you tackled the subject of following your interests and talents well, you allowed the students to individually think about themselves, which was great. Time allowing we would have liked you to link the importance of transferrable skills and working at subjects that are needed in the workplace just so they could see it's not just about following your talents. However the session was a really positive experience for them are as a result we have seen some students who have really started to show enthusiasm for their personal journeys. Well done, great presentation, thank you!

Best Wishes,

Karina Wheeler (Careers Co-ordinator)